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Hello everyone, 

Welcome to our monthly newsletter! We hope that you are all ready for some warmer 

weather, being able to spend time outside and having lots of fun! This month sees 3 bank 

holidays! Monday 1st, Monday 8th and Monday 29th May – Nursery will be fully closed on these 

days! 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Little Strawberries Nursery School 

Welcome! 

We would like to take this 

opportunity to send a warm 

welcome to all our new 

children who have joined the 

Little Strawberries family! 

We look forward to seeing 

you grow. We would also love 

to welcome back Helen! 

 

Congratulations! 

Carla and family on the birth 

of their beautiful daughter 

Mabel. She arrived safely on 

Thursday 30th March 2023.  

Mum and baby are doing 

really well! 

Invoices! 

Please ensure that amounts 

on the invoices are being 

checked before you send 

payments for invoices. Thank 

you  

Summer! 

As the warmer weather 

approaches, we ask 

parents to put labelled 

sun cream and sun hats 

into your child’s bag. This 

is to ensure that they can 

enjoy outdoor play safely. 

 

Staff Nominations!  

Thank you for all your 

nominations for Employee 

of the month. It was 

lovely to hear feedback 

from yourselves! Our 

winner will be announced 

shortly… watch this space. 

 King Charles 3rd 

Coronation!  

On Friday 5th May 2023 we 

invite children to wear either 

Red, White, or Blue or dress 

as royally as you can! 

They will partake in lots of 

royal activities throughout 

the day 


